


infrastructure services further and for the programme to obtain their approval
to undertake implementation.

e Asin the release of the February business case, most financial information in
this business case is released which provides an account of the financial
comparison of the status quo approach to ICT infrastructure provision, i.e.
continuing with the current practice, against the share services approach, i.e.
changing to common ICT infrastructure shared across the participating
agencies.

Under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987, some
information has been redacted in the report to protect third party information.

Under section 7(2)( b)(ii) and ( ¢ ) of the Act, this information has been withheld as it
would be likely to unreasonably prejudice the commercial position of the person who
supplied or who is the subject of the information and to protect information which is
subject to an obligation of confidence and would be likely to prejudice the supply of
similar information and it’s in the public interest that such information should
continue to be supplied.

If you disagree with the decision to withhold some of the information in the report,
you can apply in writing to the Ombudsman to have the decision investigated and
reviewed under section 27 (3) of the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987.

If you have any further questions please contact me.

Yours sincerely

pDepordil rniowse

Manager - Issues Resolution Office
Ph: 04) 803 8341

Mobile: 021 227 8341
Deborah.howse@wece.govt.nz




